

## Speech and Language Screening

Allison Fischer, MS, CCC-SLP Ph: (615) 357-0660

Email: fischerspeechtherapy@gmail.com

## Parent Permission Form

A licensed speech-language pathologist will be conducting a speech and language screening at your child's school for just \$25.00. A screening is a brief overview of general speech and language skills. This process takes about 15 minutes and will be completed while your child is at school. A screening is used to determine if a full evaluation of speech and/or language skills is necessary.

Once the screening is complete, you will be notified of the results and will be able to discuss further options with the speech pathologist.

If you would like your child to participate in a speech and language screening, please include \$25.00 (cash or check payable to Fischer Speech Therapy Solutions) and complete the form below.

l,	_(parent) authorize a licensed spee	
language pathologist to perform a speech	and language screening for my child	d,
Child's Date of Birth:		•
Please list any speech/language concerns:		
Parent Signature:	Date:	
Email:	Phone:	
Teacher's name:		



## What is a Speech and Language Development Screening?

A speech and language development screening provides a quick "snapshot" of your child's speech and language abilities. A speech language pathologist will ask your child some questions, show them some objects and pictures, and make notes about their speech and language development. After the screening is completed, you will be contacted to discuss results. A screening is a great tool for determining whether or not your child would benefit from a full speech and language evaluation. It serves as an early intervention tool to help us stay proactive and keep us aware of any potential delays.